Neighbors,

On the back side of this letter is a screen capture of the current approved platting for the undeveloped property along Furness.  

Please note that the approved plat currently only allows 12 lots to be built on, and the rest of the property, from the power lines down to the creek, is proposed as park land.
The developer’s plan, which is going before the city Zoning and Platting Commission on Tuesday night, May 15th at 6pm, calls for squeezing two more lots in where 12 are now, and removing the proposed park land and replacing it with 5 more lots!  

That is 19 lots where up to 38 duplexes may be built!
The developer’s plan to squeeze more duplexes out of the land calls for them to build duplexes on 65’ wide lots.   The homes along Furness Drive across from the development have mostly 80’ wide lots!  

As neighbors, we are all affected by the increased density and loss of green space.

While the land along Furness Drive will ultimately be developed, we as neighbors have a right to input in the process.  The developer has talked to members of the neighborhood association on two occasions but has yet to make a concession in his plans.  By having our voices heard, we can force the developer to come to the table and negotiate.
If you agree with the positions here, please take some brief time to do something about it:

1. Come to the Commission hearing on Tuesday night, May 15th at 6pm at City Hall.  Showing up with numbers is the best way to show the Commission that this is important to the neighborhood.  You don’t have to speak if you don’t wish to – your presence alone shows the Commission your concern.  Easy parking is even available after hours in the garage underneath city hall
2. Contact the city coordinator for the project, Mr. David Wahlgren, and have him document how you feel.  Comments in writing (email, fax) will be presented to the Commission as evidence of the neighborhood input.

Mr. Wahlgren can be reached at David.Wahlgren@ci.austin.tx.us or faxed at 974-3010.

He can also be reached by phone at 974-6455 if you have questions about the process.  When contacting him, mention Case Number C8-96-0159.01
Please take just a moment this week to work to preserve the character of our neighborhood for many years to come!
*The Heritage Hills Woodbridge Neighborhood Assn. has not had the opportunity to formally meet or vote upon a position regarding the development.  As such, this letter should not be viewed as the formal opinion of the neighborhood association.


